
 
To Members of the Minnesota Senate Education Policy Committee: 
 
As a public school educator who has worked with urban and rural Minnesota "at risk" 
youth for more than 30 years, I'm writing to endorse and urge you to adopt HF 2023. 
 
I agree strongly with the young people who initially proposed this: ensuring every 
youngster receives the information and training that they suggest will save lives. 
I'm also delighted to see that the bill has bi-partisan support in the MN House and 
Senate.  Your demonstration that people who disagree strongly sometimes can find 
things to work on together is very important for young people to see. 
Thanks again for considering this.  I urge you to adopt SF 2234. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Chris Thompson, Math and Science Teacher, Norse Area Learning Center 
E:cct.0621@gmail.com  or  cthompson@isd138.org 
 


